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City of Brandon Zoning By-law
OPEN HOUSE

The City of Brandon Planning & Building Safety Department is starting the process to revise the
current Zoning By-law. This important document regulates a variety of things from design of a
shopping mall to how and where you can build a home or addition on your own property.

YOU are invited to attend the open house to see how these changes may impact YOU.

The open house will be held:

Time: 5:00-7:00 p.m.
Date:  Tuesday, January 27th, 2015

Location: Brandon Design Studio, 638 Princess Avenue

(please use the entrance off of 6t" Street, a sign will
mark the entrance)

Contact
For more information contact Community Planner Robert Zilke, by e-mail: r.zilke@brandon.ca or phone: 204-729-2113



